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M/eNHATTAN COLLEGE PAf.KWAY MECHANICAL ENGINEERING DEFAR'.

. RIVERDALE. NEW YORK 10471
- k

.. (212) 920-0145 \October 29, 1982

. \

Mr. Darrell G. Eisenhut, Director
Division of Licensing
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Wa shington, D. C. 20555

Subject: Manhattan College Zero Power ,f

Reacto r,USubmittal of Emercency Plan

Dear Mr. Eisenhut:

In accordance with your letter of October 5,1982, we
submit 10 cooies of our Emergency Plan _

@ Please note that our facility is used only for educational
purposes and is licensed, Facility License R-94, for a maximum power
level of 0. I watt. The emergency plan that we submit is the one posted
in our facility.

, ,

The physical security plan that we submit now is the
same one that was submitted on August 19, 1981 and later amended.
The physical security plan was approved (Docket 50-199) on March 11, 1982
as Amendment No. 5 to Facility License No. R-94.

~

We note that Manhattan College is beginning work on a'

request for renewal of our Facility License (scheduled to expire on
September 30, 1983). Much greater detail, as now included in our
Technical Specifications, will be included in that request.

If you'have any questions please contact the writer at
212-920-0145

Very truly yours,

M b.b
Ronald S. Kane ~
Reactor Administrato'r
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